

TEIGN SCHOOL

November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

As you are aware, a team of Ofsted Inspectors recently spent two days at the school as part of the regular inspection cycle. We are delighted that the Inspectors found that Teign School is a 'Good' school across all areas. The judgement enables us to continue our vision of Teign as an excellent school whose success is a source of pride to the school and its community.

We thank you for your support through the completion of the Ofsted parental view survey where the overwhelming majority of you agreed the school was well led and managed, that their child is well taught and would recommend this school to other parents.

Inspectors commented that:

- Pupils are happy and safe. They enjoy positive and respectful relationships with each other and with staff
- Leaders have placed the principle of respect at the heart of the school
- Leaders expect pupils to be behave well and respect each other's right to learn. Pupils live up to these expectations
- Pupils have positive attitudes to learning and take pride in their work
- Leaders have designed a broad and ambitious curriculum for pupils
- Teachers have expert knowledge in the subjects they teach
- Leaders have designed a coherent personal development programme.
- There are a wide range of extra-curricular opportunities available to pupils. These develop pupils' strength of character
- Leaders have established a strong culture of safeguarding

They recognised the strengths of the curriculum and the many extra-curricular activities of a sporting, competitive, artistic and cultural nature. They thought the quality of education being provided in the Sixth Form was good, with ambitious programmes of study, meaningful work experience, and effective careers advice information and guidance.

The full report is now on our website; do contact us with any further questions and queries. We have achieved a great deal; we are ambitious for your children and will always have more to do. We are very proud of our students and teachers; we need your support at home. Together we can all look to the future with great confidence.

Yours sincerely

Suzannah Wharf Headteacher





